
Scottish Government submission of 1 April 

2022 

PE1925/C – Bring the HGV speed limit on major 

trunk roads to 50 mph in line with other parts of the 

UK. 
 
Thank you for your letter of 11 March 2022 asking for clarity on when 
HGV speed limits will be considered as part of the National Speed 
Management Review and asking how the petitioner could engage 
directly with the Scottish Government on these issues. 
 
The National Speed Management Review covers comprehensive 
analysis of all types of speed management policies and initiatives.  This 
includes speed limits such as on HGVs, enforcement, education and 
behaviour including nudge psychology.  Stage 1 is still ongoing and 
includes a review on current speed management in Scotland as well as 
a review of speed management policies and initiatives used in other 
countries throughout the world. 
 
Transport Scotland would be happy to engage directly with the 
petitioner. 
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